KVC WEEKLY ROUNDUP Wāhanga 4 Wiki 2

Mane / Monday

Whānau time: Year 12 cohort go to hall for student leader speeches

<u>Year 7 and Year 8 Kapa Haka Group</u> - Come to the Hall Foyer at lunchtime for practice and some kai.

Tūrei / Tuesday

Crochet Crew: Meeting every Tuesday lunchtime at 12:30 in the Library. No experience or equipment needed, come check out the chill vibes.

Wenerei / Wednesday

Kaleidoscope: KVC's rainbow and gender diversity support group meets each Wednesday interval in Ms Gillespie's room (Counsellor). Friends and allies are welcome.

Origami Group: Meeting on Wednesday lunchtimes in the library. Everyone is welcome, no experience needed.

Year 12's: Come to hall foyer at the start of lunch to vote for Student Leaders.

Tāite / Thursday

Writing Group: Final writing group meeting for 2025, breakup celebration with chocolate biscuits.

University of Otago Locals Programme - D6 11.50am during Whanau time

KVC FILM CLUB - Every THURSDAY and FRIDAY in F4. Watch, discuss and enjoy great films. See Ms Boulton, Mrs Mulder or Mr Tagg for details.

Kapa Haka Group - Practise is on after school in E7.



Paraire / Friday

Year 13: Magazine quotes google form needs to be completed and submitted please.

D&D Club: Meet in the library computer room every Friday lunchtime for Ryuutama RPG.

KVC FILM CLUB - Every THURSDAY and FRIDAY in F4. Watch, discuss and enjoy great films. See Ms Boulton, Mrs Mulder or Mr Tagg for details.

Golf Squad - Practice on the lower field at lunchtime.



GENERAL

STAR Courses for Term 4: Barista L2 10 crs, Bartending L3 9 crs and Confidence & Resilience L2 8 crs. If you are interested in gaining more valuable skills for your CV while also achieving credits, pick up an enrolment form from the Careers Office. PLEASE act quickly to avoid missing out.

University of Otago Locals Programme - Greg Heller and 2 of our ex KVC students will be coming on Thursday during Whanau Time to talk about the Otago Locals Programme. If you have enrolled at the University of Otago for 2026, this would be a really practical session to attend to hear what free supports are available at Uni next year.

Plans for 2026 - if any Year 12 or 13 students are unsure of what their plans are for next year and would like to talk to Mrs Beagley, please email mabeagley@kvc.school.nz to arrange an appointment.